January 22, 2016

Debra Howland

Executive Director, NHPUC
21 S. Fruit St.

Suite 10

Concord, NH 03301-2429

Dear Director Howland:
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Please add Ellen Hawes, ehawes(@acadiacenter.org, to the service list for docket IR 15-510, Investigation into Resale of

Electricity by Electric Vehicle Charging Stations.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Sincerely,

Ellen Hawes
Senior Analyst, Carbon Markets and Energy Systems

ehawes(@acadiacenter.org
802.649.1140




